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Application No: B/24/0128/Notification to carry out works on trees 

Case Officer: Megan Epton 

 
23 April 2024 
 
Mr Alan Pattinson 
Swineshead Hall 
High Street 
Swineshead 
Boston 
PE20 3LH 
 
Dear Mr Pattinson, 
 
Notification under s211 for works to trees within a Conservation Area to include: 
 
T31 - Holly - To fell at Swineshead Hall, High Street, Swineshead, Boston, PE20 3LH 
 
Further to my recent letter, I am pleased to be able to inform you that the Council has decided 
not to make a Tree Preservation Order in this case. 
 
Unless otherwise stated above; 

▪ All works should be completed within two years of the date of this notice.  

▪ This consent only allows for the identified works to be carried out once. 

▪ All works should be carried out in accordance with the British Standard BS 3998:2010 – 
Tree Work-Recommendations.  

 
You may therefore go ahead with your proposal. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Phil Norman BSc (Hons), MSc, MSc, MRTPI 

Assistant Director – Planning and Strategic Infrastructure 

(Chief Planning Officer) 

South & East Lincolnshire Councils Partnership 
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We can provide this information in other languages and formats for example, in large print, in 
Braille or on CD.  Please phone 01205 314200. 

 


